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File: SY100085  
 
Thursday, 9 June 2011 
 
Aurora Projects Pty Ltd - Sydney 
Level 6 
50 Berry Street 
NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060 
 
Attn: Mr Stephen Janson 
 
Re: Utility Infrastructure 
 Graythwaite Rehabilitation Ryde Hospital 
 
I wish to advise we have completed investigations into the utility infrastructure for 
hydraulic services for the above mentioned and note the following: 

 Sydney Water have responded to our query in the form of a section 73 
feasibility letter which outlines the methodology for our sewer and potable 
water connections. 

 Jemena Gas Networks have responded to our query in the form of a 
mains diagram indicating the size and location of the gas main we are to 
connect to.  

Formal applications will be made to both authorities during the design 
development phase of the project. I trust the above contains sufficient 
information, however should you feel you require further information please don’t 
hesitate in contacting me. 
 
Regards 
SPP Group 
 

 
Paul Murray 
Associate Hydraulic Services Engineer 
 
 
 


